

August 24, 2011 Photos by Len Grice



OUTGOING MSCC TRUSTEE – Mid-South Community College President Dr. Glen Fenter, left, presents a plaque of appreciation to Gary Masner, an outgoing member of the Board of Trustees. The College recognized Masner "for providing the vision and the leadership to improve the quality of education in Crittenden County." Masner, appointed to the board in 1999, served as an MSCC trustee for 12 years.



PLAQUE OF APPRECIATION FOR 2010-11 CHAIRPERSON – Philip Neri, who served as chair of the Mid-South Community College Board of Trustees during the 2010-11 academic year, accepts a plaque and a handshake from Dr. Glen Fenter during the August board meeting. Neri is in the middle of a six-year term and will continue to serve as an MSCC trustee.